
 
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) to the Superintendent Meeting 

Oct. 20, 2016 – Happy Valley Elementary 

Key Communications 

 
Each school has two representatives on this committee. Holly Miller and Grace Munson are co-chairs.  

 

 We are here to learn information, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. It’s important that 

we bring information back to each of our schools, share it, and bring back questions or concerns from 

other parents. Please send a substitute if you are unable to attend. 

 

Superintendent’s Update 

 

 Congratulations to the middle schools on the joint fundraising project.  

 A 2-year School Bus Levy is on the ballot: A reminder to please vote the whole ballot by Nov 8.  

 Our Kids is a book that our leaders DQG�VRPH�WHDFKHUV�DUH�UHDGLQJ��,I�\RX¶UH�LQWHUHVWHG�LQ�D�SDUHQW�ERRN�

study, copies are available.  

 New high school schedule 

https://promise.bellinghamschools.org/2016/10/12/pta-middle-school-fundraiser-divides-the-pot-equally/
https://www.bellinghamschools.org/about/departments/finance-and-operations/levies-and-bonds/schoolbuslevy/school-bus-levy-faq/
https://bellingham.wistia.com/medias/ddbe5n3rfi

